
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 29 July 2021 10:26 AM 
To: Ben Rogers <BRogers@nff.org.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2021/54 - Casual terms award review 2021 
 
Good morning Mr Rogers, 
 
Justice Ross has granted your request for a 7 day extension to submit comments.  Please submit your comments by 
4pm on Friday 6 August 2021. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mirella Franceschini  
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission  
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  

 
 
From: Ben Rogers <BRogers@nff.org.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 29 July 2021 9:13 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>; AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2021/54 - Casual terms award review 2021 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
I refer to the above matter and the Full Bench decision of 16 July 2021 ([2021] FWCFB34144) which allowed until 
4pm on Friday 30 July 2021 to provide comments on the draft determinations giving effect to aspects of that 
decision.  
 
Can I respectfully request a 7 day  extension to that deadline so that my comments are due Friday, 6 August 2021?  
 
A number of the NFF’s members have expressed concerns about transitional arrangements in respect of the Pastoral 
Award, but I am currently tied up with another reasonably large matter (AM 2020/104) which will occupy me 
through tomorrow, Friday 30 July 2021. 
 
Regards, 
 

Ben Rogers 
General Manager – Workplace Relations and Legal Affairs 

 

(02) 6269 5666 
Locked Bag 9 Kingston ACT 2604 
14 Brisbane Avenue, Barton ACT  
nff.org.au | @NationalFarmers 
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